

From the Private Secretary

19 October 2010

## Dear Mr Singh

Thank you for your letter of 10 September to the Prime Minister, requesting a short message for inclusion in your Commemorative Brochure to mark the occasion of the "Sikh of the Year Award" to be held at your Annual Dinner on 9 November. The Prime Minister has asked me to send you the following message:

On the occasion of your Annual Dinner to mark the presentation of the "Sikh of the Year Award", I would like to congratulate everyone present on their efforts to make a difference, here in the UK and internationally. Your inspired commitment and hard work is welcome, and very much what we mean by the Big Society.

Yours sincerely

SIMON KING